







Bruce Kalver

Tuesday, April 28th 7:00 PM

Zoom Meet-up

Use This Link to Join the Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/3053521267 Meeting ID: 305 352 1267



From the President | Out of My Hat



Hello Friends, As I write this I have been working from home for over a month now. I'm not sure when we will get to meet face-to-face again but we will be able to meet online. We held out first virtual meeting and had a nice turnout. The officers also held a meeting virtually and looked at our future plans. We have set a date for our It's Magic show for Friday, September 18 at the Ursuline Arts Center. Dennis is working on a line-up for a great show. During this quarantine; I've been watching many online

lectures and Magic Jam's hosted by the S.A.M. and I.B.M. which have been on Facebook. You can also watch the archived videos on the member sites (magician.org and magicsam.com). They have been quite informative. Our very own Mac King will be on the S.A.M. Virtual Assembly on Sunday, April 19 an email went out about that last week. As for us, we will be holding some virtual meetings. April 28th we will hold an online meeting and Our Special Guest will be Bruce Kalver, Past President of the Society of American Magicians (S.A.M.).May 12th we will hold an online meeting and our theme will be My Favorite Trick. Show us your favorite trick to perform. May 26th we'll hold another online meeting and our theme will be ABC – Anything BUT Cards! Come show us your favorite Non-Card Effect. To get to our ZOOM online meetings use the following info: https://zoom.us/j/3053521267Meeting ID: 305 352 1267I can't wait to see everyone once this pandemic and quarantine is over and we can again meet together. I'm looking forward to seeing what everyone has been working on. Stay well

Michael

From the Editor



Hello all,

I hope you are doing well despite everything going on. I have been working from home for about three weeks now. Due to me never knowing what day it is anymore, I missed the last meeting online. Hopefully, I can get my days straight for the next one. That will be

coming up on April 28th. Another zoom meeting. To join the meeting, see the link in Michael's letter or use the link on the first page of the newsletter. This quarantine time is the perfect opportunity for all of you wanting to participate in the close-up contest this year! No excuses! If anyone wants to hold online hangouts outside of meeting time, just send me a message or post on our facebook page. This is a great time to brainstorm with other magicians because we have a lot of extra time on our hands.

Anyway, hopefully I will see you in the next Zoom meeting coming up.

Until then,

Matt



2020 Club Officers

Dean Emeritus
Sherrell Nunnelley

President
Michael Raymer
5512 Pavilion Way
Louisville, KY 40291
502.644.7829
funmagic@iglou.com

1st Vice President
Bo Gulledge
502.645.3483
bo@breakthrusg.com

2nd Vice President
Dennis Alm

Secretary
John Butler
1564 Beech St.
Radcliff, KY 40160
270.351.3412 (h)
270-832-0165 (c)
john.butler1@twc.com

EDITORIAL NOTE:

Please have all articles for inclusion in the next bulletin issue to us by the 20th of the Month.

Treasurer
Barbara Harris
P.O. Box. 99801
Louisville, KY 40269
(502) 499-7852
barblouky@aol.com

Sergeant at Arms Robert Noe

Webmaster
Steve Haffner

Bulletin Editor Matt Sohl

Technical Director
Bret Sohl

Concierge Carol Miller

Advisory Board
Jim Harris
Pat Miller
Pete Miller
David Garrard